
 

 

 

Project/Theme Homework 

 
 Curriculum information sheets will be sent home half-termly 

for each year group. This will have information about what is 

being studied over the half-term and links to useful websites. 

There is no obligation to do homework related to this but, if 

parents wish to, they could talk about and explore some of 

the topics with their children. 

 Occasionally, we will set an optional project homework that is 

linked to an event or whole-school theme. Notification of 

these will be sent as and when required.   

 

 

 

Homework Club 

 
Each year group, from Year 3 upwards, will offer a homework club 

for part of one lunchtime each week. Children are welcome to choose 

to do their homework during this time. 

 

 

 

 

We thank you for your support with this.  

Please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher if 

there are any issues regarding homework.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

 

 
 

Hamble Primary School  

023 80453298 

Information for Parents 

 

By working together we help our 

children to succeed. 

  



 
ENGLISH 

 

Reading  

 All children are expected to read daily. We provide children 

with a bookmark in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 to record any reading 

they do at home. Children in Years R, 1 and 2 have a Home 

Reading Diary.  

 Each time they read, an adult needs, if possible, to initial and 

date the bookmark / diary. There are 20 spaces on the 

bookmark.  

 In Year 5/6, children may sign the bookmark themselves if 

they are reading independently.  

Spelling 

 Spellings will not be set as homework and there will be no 

weekly spelling tests. Please see the ‘Spelling at Hamble 

Primary’ information sheet for more information regarding 

the teaching and learning of spelling through Word Study.   

Year 5/6 only:  

 All children will be provided with a login to the Readtheory 

website. This is a reading comprehension programme. 

Children should spend at least 20 minutes on this each week. 
 From January, as we prepare the children for secondary 

school, Year 6 children will receive additional weekly English 

homework. 

 

 

 

 

MATHS 

Times Tables 

 All children in Years 1-6 have received a login for the Times 

Tables Rockstars app.  

 These are individually set up so that children are practising 

the times tables appropriate for their age. 

 Children are expected to use this app to practise their times 

tables every week.  

 Teachers will log in and check that this has been done.  

 Any children unable to access this online will be given paper 

copies or access to a computer during learning time to ensure 

they are able to complete this.  

 Children will also have times tables practice time in school to 

support the aim of achieving fluency and rapid recall.  

 

Year 5/6 only: 

 All children will receive weekly homework set on MyMaths. 

This will be checked by teachers and feedback will be given 

in class.  

 Any children unable to access this online will be given paper 

copies or the opportunity to complete this work during school 

time.  

 From January, as we prepare the children for secondary 

school, Year 6 children will receive additional weekly Maths 

homework. 

 

 


